
Appendix C

Licensing Policy Consultation 2019 response – Lincoln Campaign for Real Ale

Hello Ian

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft Statement of Licensing Policy.

We note that the draft introduces an expectation that "premises that retail alcohol for 
consumption on or off the premises will have an effective CCTV system installed that operates in 
compliance with the requirements of Lincolnshire Police." If this means that all premises must 
install CCTV, we would object, on the grounds that this is an unnecessary expense for pubs where 
there is no history of disorder.

We also note that, if the Council decides to produce a Cumulative Impact Policy, it will exist 
independently of the Licensing Policy. If a draft Cumulative Impact Policy is produced, we would 
welcome the chance to comment on it.

Cheers

Steve Renshaw
Secretary
Lincoln CAMRA


